
Illinois Premise Alert Program Act

On August 28, 2009 the Illinois Premise Alert Program (PAP) Act became effective in Illinois.
The PAP is a safety program that supports individuals living with disabilities as well as Police
Officers responding to calls at a specific address.

The PAP allows families to voluntarily notify the police about their special circumstances free of
any charge.

The PAP will assist police departments to identify individuals who have special needs, which will
enable the responding officer to have additional information at his/her disposal.

Register to fill out the Premise Alert Program form or call the Milan Police Department at 309-
787-8520

You may complete the registration form online, but be sure to print the form, sign it, and mail it
to the address indicated in the form.

The Illinois Premise Alert Program Act

https://www.milanil.org/police/page/illinois-premise-alert-program-act
https://www.milanil.org/form/illinois-premise-alert-program-a
http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/publicacts/fulltext.asp?Name=096-0788

